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 Winter Greetings 



Message from Malki’s Executive Board President 
Míyaxwe’ ‘úmun ‘émem!
Greetings everyone!

Thank you for your loyalty, Marguerite (Martie) Pablo 

Lowell Bean, a man of significance. Lowell’s contributions to Malki Museum, the
Executive Board of Directors, and Malki’s Editorial Board are just a few of his areas
of devotion in both the academic and dedicated service dating back to the days
when he assisted Jane Pablo Penn with her chicken farm. Lowell was a man who
went to any lengths in order to pursue and document the history of the Cahuilla
people. His legacy lives on through his books and our memories of sharing
moments at executive board meetings. As Malki Museum prepares to celebrate it’s
60th year of operation our plan is to highlight the founders, Jane Pablo Penn,
Katherine Siva Saubel, and Lowell Bean. I hope that you will join us for the year
long celebration and continue to be an important part of what makes Malki
Museum a traditional success. Happy Holidays to you all!

President of Malki Museum’s Executive Board of Directors 



Join us 2024 for Malki Museum’s
60th Anniversary Events!

For more information visit us at 
www.malkimuseum.org

for updates on our 
events, lectures, and workshops

honoring our milestone!









We are sad to announce that a big figure of Malki Museum has
passed away, Dr. Lowell J. Bean. As a young college grad, he

came to the Morongo Indian Reservation to meet and learn
about the native people of this area. He made lifelong friends
with Clifford Mathews Sr., Jane Penn, and Katherine Saubel.

He was a very large part of helping them with the Malki
Museum and later Malki Press which has printed many books
on the native people of California. He worked with many tribes
to find and preserve their history and culture. He was a great

man and his love for the native people that he worked with was
a big part of his life.

He will be dearly missed.
 

A message from Malki Museum Executive Vice President, 
Roy Mathews Jr. 

In Honor of Lowell Bean



Malki Activity Corner 
MALKI MUSEUM SCAVENGER HUNT

VISIT MALKI MUSEUM!

Mesquite Tree

Buckwheat

Deer Grass

Desert Agave

Find these plants in our Temalpakh
Garden. Temalpakh means 'From the

Earth' in Cahuilla!

This plant can be used
for food and building

material.

This tree produces seed
pods that sometimes

taste sweet.

This bush produces
flowers that when

processed can be eaten.

The reeds of this plant are
used to make coil baskets.



Coil Basket

Grainery

Agave Sandal

Seed Beater

Find these items that are on display
inside of the Malki Museum.

This style of basket
weaving is very sturdy

and beautiful.

This type of woven item
is used to store food.

Sandals are made from
the fibers of the Agave

and Yucca plants.

This tool helps extract
seeds from bushes for

easier harvesting.



Malki Museum’s Board and Staff would like to thank each and every one of our supporters. Your 
membership fees help keep our doors open to the public, allowing us to keep the Native culture alive! 

Individual Membership Family Memberships
Trilce Santana

Olga Roybal
Don & Kay Adkins
Benjamin Wood
Sr. Diane Smith
Timothy Murphy

Carol Hamre

Supporting Members 
John Muncy

Thank you
for your support!

Richard Heller
George Gastil

David Sakvatierra
Charles Lesca

Melinda Tomelleri
Elias Adair

Jessica Norte
Rose Ann Hamilton

Contributing Members 
Stephen James

Lois Yellowthunder
Teo Acosta

Craig Oconnor
Weshoyot Alvitre

Banning Unified School District

Meredith Hackleman
Irene Martin

Wendy Teeter
Ann Coulston

Lynn Marie Hornecker
Robert Allard
Marc Beherec



 Staff: 

Volunteers: 
Marguerite Pablo - President 
Roy Mathews Jr.– Vice President
Elaine Mathews - Treasurer
Aaron Saubel - Secretary
Geronimo Holmes 
Victoria Chubb 
John Torres 
Michael Mirelez 
Paula Andreas 
Sienna Thomas 

Aaron Saubel - Maintains Temalpakh Garden
Thomas Mathews - Museum Assistant 
Eddie Saucedo - Museum Maintenance 
Sandra Garcia - Press Coordinator

Amanda Castro - Director 

 

Board Members 



Malki Museum Inc.
P.O. Box 578 
Banning, CA 92220 

Malki News is the membership newsletter of the
Malki Museum. 
Edited by: Amanda Castro 

 
malkimuseummail@gmail.com
951-849-7289 

 

www.MalkiMuseum.org 

Name/Company
Contact 

City: ________________________________ State:______ Zip:_________ 
Phone: __________________ E-Mail:_______________________________ 
All Memberships include up to 35% off any Malki Publications+ the Malki Newsletter 

Membership Categories (Check one) New Member: _____ Renewal: ______ 

Address: 

Today’s Date: __________________ 

______________________________________________________ 

 _____________________________________________________ 
_________________________________Spouse:________________ (if different from Above)

You can 
Renew Online

via Paypal! 

Follow us on Facebook @MalkiMuseum

Individual….……………………………………………………...$40.00 ________ 
Family …………………………………………………………….$50.00 ________
Contributing / Journal ………………………………………...$110.00 ________
(Includes 1 year Journal Subscription)
Supporting……………………………………………………..$500.00+ ________
(Includes Special Recognition in our Newsletter) 
Make checks to: Malki Museum Inc. 

Memorial Member: Any amount over $100 $_____.___ 
In Honor of ______________________________________ 
(Please write in honorees name for mention in Newsletter Above) 
Follow us on Instagram @MalkiMuseum


